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St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School

Upper Hill Street

Liverpool 

L8 5UX

Tel: 0151 709 1062

Fax: 0151 707 9367 

Head Teacher:  Mrs. J Lewis





         

 website: http://stpatricksliverpool.co.uk

Twitter: @St_patricks

26th February 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you are well and have enjoyed your half term break with the children. It has been lovely to be back in school and see their shining faces. I just wanted to write to you to tell you about a few things that are going on.
Internet Safety – Keeping ourselves safe and others
We urge you to be vigilant when your child is using Social Media and Messaging sites. Encourage them to have open conversations about what might upset them online, and what to do. Ask who they can talk to and what to do if someone dares them to do things they do not want to do. Please be aware, that games like Fortnite, have an online chat ‘party’ facility, where they can speak to people they do not know. Do you know who they are talking to and what they, or the people in the chat, are saying? Mrs. Jones tweets online safety advice. #TalkAboutItTuesday We encourage the children to keep themselves and others safe. If your child does have a problem in school, can you please encourage them to talk to an adult at the time of it happening, it is at this point,  we will be able to deal with any issues. Every Tuesday, 
Paddy’s Club and all after school clubs will be cancelled on Tuesday 12th March due to staff training.
Thursday 2nd May
Due to safeguarding, school will be closed on Thursday 2nd May, when we will be serving the public as a Polling Station.

Attendance
Up to the end of last half term, we were at 96.8% attendance for our school. As you can see this is slightly below the bare minimum attendance we expect, even though it has improved from last year. Please make sure the children are in school as much as possible, as a missed day is a missed learning opportunity.
Uniform

The children have come back to school looking very smart. Thank you so much for that. Before half term, we had a lot of children coming in to school in non uniform shoes, sometimes through their own choice, and not because they needed new shoes. We do have a supply of new, black pumps in school, for the children to change in to if they choose to wear different shoes.
Dates

Please be aware Ash Wednesday is 6th March, World Book day is 8th March, Parent’s Evening is 19th March. Also, next year’s dates should be available by the end of the week.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs. J. Lewis
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